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NCEES honors Virginia professional engineer Stanley Harris for service
Stanley Harris, P.E., of Richmond, Virginia, has been awarded the NCEES Distinguished Service Award with 
Special Commendation for his dedicated service to the engineering and surveying professions. Harris received the 
organization’s highest honor at the 91st NCEES annual meeting, held August 22–25, 2012, in St. Louis, Missouri.

Harris received the NCEES Distinguished Service Award in 2002. Since this time, he has continued to serve NCEES 
and the Virginia Board for Architects, Professional Engineers, Land Surveyors, Certified Interior Designers, and 
Landscape Architects. A former board chair, Harris completed his 18-year tenure on the Virginia board in 2011 
and is now an emeritus member. His continued service to NCEES includes chairing a Special Committee on 
Constitution and Bylaws for two years and serving on the 2011–12 Member Board Administrators Task Force.

A licensed professional engineer since 1975, Harris retired from Alcoa after 40 years of service as an engineer and 
manager. 

Harris is a longstanding member of the Central Virginia section of the American Society of Mechanical Engineers, 
the Virginia Society of Professional Engineers, and the National Society of Professional Engineers. He is also a 
dedicated member of the board of directors for the Richmond Area Program for Minorities in Engineering.
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NCEES is a national nonprofit organization composed of engineering and surveying licensing boards representing all U.S. states, the 
District of Columbia, Guam, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands. An accredited standards developer with the American National 
Standards Institute, NCEES develops, scores, and administers the examinations used for engineering and surveying licensure throughout 
the United States. NCEES also provides services facilitating professional mobility for licensed engineers and surveyors. Its headquarters is 
located in Clemson, S.C.


